
 

Many Thanks to all at Chelmsford AODS for the 
opportunity to see Kipps on the 25th March. 
I thoroughly enjoyed the production and the 
opportunity to get to meet the cast at the end to 
pass on my appreciation and that of NODA in the 
form of a centenary certificate. 
 
I know at the moment with all the uncertainty that 
getting a production to stage is no mean feat and 
you are to be congratulated for this achievement. 
 
Please pass onto the whole cast and committee 
my sincere thanks for a job well done. Good luck 
with future endeavours, 
 


